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8 June 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Drugs Awareness Parent/Carer Information Evening – Tuesday 20 June 2023 

 

To support parents with some of the issues raised in our recent joint communication with The 
Romsey School, we would like to invite parents to a free information evening.  This will take 
place on Tuesday 20 June at 5.30pm in the Lantern Theatre. 
 
The session will be run by Stacey Miller who is Hampshire-based drugs awareness expert.  In 
this session, Stacey will cover the main drugs that are misused including nitrous oxide (nos) 
and electronic cigarettes (vapes).  Stacey will cover trends and signs to look out for so you can 
feel equipped and more confident in helping your child.  The session will last approximately 
45 minutes with an opportunity to ask questions at the end. Please do not bring students with 
you to the evening; this is for parents/carers only. 
 
If you would like to attend, please complete the Drugs Awareness Information Evening Google 
Form.  
 
If you have any questions, please email info@mountbatten.school.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs L Lovell 
Head of Student Support 
 

https://forms.gle/HiUmtRs2ECAEtisX8
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